Memorandum

To:
Smithville STP Sludge DeKalb County file

From:
Karina Bynum, P. E. –WPC CKVL
Date:
February 4, 2008

Re:
 Smithville STP Sludge Site Approval TN0065358


On January 29, 2008, WPC conducted a site inspection of the proposed fields for sludge application. The fields are currently used for pasture and hay. There are several agricultural ponds located on the property with two to three significant drains. One area was noted as wet and best to avoid. The farm is located on Jefferson Road in Smithville (35 53 52.6, 85 45 45.7). Overall, the site is suitable for sludge application. 
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